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Farhad Mansourian, RCE
Director

June 2, 2011

Dear Neighbor,

The County of Marin is conducting a study of potential bicycle and pedestrian related
improvements along portions of Miller Creek Road and Las Gallinas Avenue.

You are receiving this letter because we want to ensure you have the opportunity to
give us your input on a variety of alternatives presented in the Draft Miller Creek
Road/Las Gallinas Avenue Bicycle and Pedestrian Study. A public workshop was
held on May 24, 2011 to present the draft alternatives.

The DRAFT Study, as well as the workshop presentation and materials, are available
on the project webpage at http://walkbikemarin.org/projects _lasgallinas.php. The
County has not yet developed a preferred alternative and your input is an important
part of determining which projects to implement in the future, should funding become
available.

Please provide any comments and input on the Draft Study by June 30, 2011. All
comments and input will be considered before finalizing the Study later this summer.

Thank you again for your continued interest and participation in this important study
process!
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With warm regards,

Ms. Carey Lando

Senior Transportation Planner

County of Marin Department of Public Works
3501 Civic Center Drive, Room 304

San Rafael, CA 94903

clando@co.marin.ca.us
(415) 499-5078




